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Pamela Martin

From: Victoria Mayor and Council

Sent: September 18, 2019 8:38 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: FW: 902; 906; 910 McClure Street: Abigails Hotel

 
 

From: Luke Mari < >  
Sent: September 17, 2019 5:32 PM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Subject: 902; 906; 910 McClure Street: Abigails Hotel 

 
Good Evening Mayor & Council, 
 
We write to you as owners of several properties directly across the street from the proposal of Abigail’s Hotel.  
 
I’ll keep it short and sweet, we are 100000% in support of their proposal and hope you approve it without hesitation 


����� 
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
Luke 
 
-- 
Luke Mari (MCIP/RPP) 
Director of Development 
Purdey Group 
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